
 

Harvest Festival 

Wednesday  12th October 2016 
 

We celebrated our Harvest Festival with an assembly 

led by our Year 4. The children in Foundation and Key 

Stage 1 decorated Harvest baskets and everyone 

brought in gifts of food for our Harvest display. The 

school choirs performed for the first time this year 

singing ‘Thank you for the Harvest’ and ‘Beautiful 

World’. At the end of the day our Harvest gifts were 

delivered to our elderly friends and neighbours. 


